


to send a postcard to every residential address in the service area to let them !mow the CCR is 
available and how to obtain a copy of it. Discussion ensued. 

Kathy Zimmerman asked about page 32, check #47480, Annual Fee for Backflow Reporting. 
DS Crocker answered the item is the annual fee for F ormlink; the software system we use to 
manage our backflow and Cross Connection Program. 

Larry Dixon moved to approve the bills as presented. Tom Lewis seconded the motion. 
The motion was approved; none opposed. 

PUBLIC COMMENT ON NON-AGENDA ITEMS 
There were no publi"c comments. 

SUMMER SUPPLY PLAN - INFORMATIONAL 
GM Stahl gave an overview of the District's Summer Supply Plan. 

FOR THE GOOD OF THE ORDER 
GM Stahl introduced Jeremy Hanson, the District's newly-hired Associate Engineer. His start 
date is Monday, July 29, 2019. 

GM Stahl remarked the proposed schedule for the August Board meeting is to move the General 
Manager review to the August Board meeting in executive session first and then reconvene the 
regular Board meeting to discuss and take action on goal setting. 

GM Stahl repo1ied we received approval from Leathers for access on the nmih side of our 
property on 223rd and access on south side of the prope1iy from the City of Gresham. GM Stahl 
stated Leathers would like to buy a small amount of our property to the south of them and would 
the Board be interested in selling it. Discussion ensued. The Board is interested in discussing 
selling the property and would like to add it to the August Board meeting agenda for discussion 
and possible action. 

NEXT MEETING 
President Riley reminded everyone the next Board meeting will be a Work Session following 
tonight's Board meeting and the next regular Board meeting will be Wednesday, August 28, 
2019 at 6:00 p.m. 

ADJOURNMENT 
Tom Lewis moved to adjourn the meeting. Kathy Zimmerman seconded the motion. The 
motion was approved; none opposed. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:16 p.m. 
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